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Dear <<parishioner name>>,  

		  Lord send down your Spirit, and renew the face of the Earth!  This common phrase 
used in songs at Pentecost reminds me of all the wonderful things we accomplish together here at 
<<parish name>>.  I pray the Holy Spirit fills your heart as we move ahead into summer.

	 As you are aware, we are in the middle of our annual Bishop’s Appeal campaign.  This yearly 
campaign is critical in that it helps the Diocese of Green Bay reach out to so many people through 
Catholic Charities, religious education, evangelization, and worship.  

	 The Bishop’s Appeal makes a difference right here in <<city name>>.  Our parish staff 
commonly calls the Diocese for support in our ministries.  In fact, many have attended training 
sessions which help them share their gifts and talents with our parish.  Many parishioners have 
attended programming to enhance their spiritual journey.  These programs and training are available 
because they are largely funded through the Bishop’s Appeal.

	 Currently our parish has received <<number of gifts>> gifts totaling <<Parish amount 
raised>>.  Our goal this year is <<Parish BA Goal>>.

	 Please prayerfully consider making a Bishop’s Appeal gift today of <<gift amount>>.  Please 
know whatever you are able to give will make a big difference in the lives on thousands of people 
throughout our Diocese.   

	 Thank you for your generosity and for the support you give to <<parish name>>.  
I truly appreciate your prayers, and please know you are remembered in mine.

						      Yours in Christ,
		
						      <<Pastor Signature>>
	
						      <<Pastor Name>> 


